
 

Agenda Item Report 

Meeting Type: Committee of the Whole 

Meeting Date: August 5, 2024 

 

Item Title: Facade grant request by Kaba Bah for 101 E James Street 

Submitted By: Mike Kornmann, Director of Community & Economic Development 

 

Detailed Description of Subject Matter: 

The façade grant application by Kaba Bah is the second phase for the building at 101 E. James St.   A 

total of six apartments have been remodeled.   Phase two includes 23 windows, 4 exterior doors, and 

painting.  Kaba owns one other building in downtown in addition to this one. 

 

 

List all Supporting Documentation Attached: 

Façade Grant application.  The last couple of pages show photos of the façade of the pre-project look 

and photo of post project. 

 

 

Action Requested of Council: 

Approve the façade grant request in the amount of $25,000. 

 


